
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform 

the relevant agencies. 

 

Life at Lambley 
Be ready, respectful and resilient 

 
Wednesday 2nd February 2022      Values Newsletter 6 
 
 

‘No legacy is so rich as honesty.’ 
William Shakespeare 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our value for the month of February is HONESTY. 
 
Honesty is the ability to be truthful and sincere. Not only honest in your words but in your 
actions too. 
 
We want to teach our children about the importance of honesty. We want all at Lambley to 
see that it is important to speak the truth, act truthfully and take responsibility for the 
actions and decision we make. In my opinion, honesty is one of the most, if not the most, 
important value we can teach the children at school.  
 
Indeed, honesty is the foundation for trust and trust is necessary for a relationship or 
friendship to thrive. When we are always honest with someone, it tells them that they can 
trust us and the things we say. It helps them know and believe that we will keep our 
promises. 
 
To support our work at school, it would be great if you could discuss it with them at home. 
To carefully explain to them, not only the meaning of honesty, but what it actually looks like 
in real life. To stress the importance of honesty and the potential consequences when we 
tell an untruth. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
The Lambley Team  
 


